
​Black’s Peaches​
​blackspeaches@aol.com​​| (803) 684-2333 | 1800 Black Highway, York, SC 29745​

​Dear Teachers, Parents and Guardians,​

​We are excited to have your child’s class participating in a field trip to Black’s Peaches Farm, located at​
​1800 Black Highway in York, SC 29745. This trip promises to be an enriching and fun experience for the​
​students, complementing our curriculum for the 2025-2026 school year.​

​Purpose and Educational Value:​​The purpose of this trip is to provide kids with hands-on fun on our​
​century-old farm. When your child arrives, each class will work through exciting 10-minute interactive​
​stations including a hayride, corn maze, apple education, cotton education, pumpkin education, farm​
​playground, corn shelling, story time, barn games and cow milking.​

​Details:​​Meals: Afterward, kids can munch on a school lunch in our picnic shelter then savor a cup of​
​vanilla ice cream.​

​On Tuesday-Fridays we would love for teachers and additional attending adults to enjoy lunch from our​
​grill. Check out the menu on our website ahead of time at www.blackspeaches.com. Please place your​
​order when you arrive so your meal will be ready for you at the picnic shelter during your students lunch​
​time.​

​Safety and Supervision:​​The safety and well-being of your child is our top priority. Adequate supervision​
​will be provided, with an appropriate number of teachers/chaperones accompanying the students from​
​your school and our farm has staff at each station. All activities are planned with student safety in mind,​
​and emergency contact procedures are in place.​

​Please remember that your child has been looking forward to this day for some time, and we aim to​
​respect their experience by ensuring a smooth and enjoyable time with their classmates. To facilitate this,​
​we kindly request your cooperation with the following housekeeping items:​

​1.​ ​For safety reasons and to maintain an organized schedule, we ask that all parents and siblings​
​remain with the appropriate class at all times.​

​2.​ ​Additionally, we encourage limiting excessive chatter and distractions to help everyone focus on​
​the field trip, allowing our staff to fully engage with your child.​

​3.​ ​Our farm playground is a highlight for many students and is specifically designed with their size​
​and abilities in mind. Therefore, we kindly request that only students play on the playground to​
​ensure safety and preserve the equipment for future use.​
​No Adults on any equipment.​

​We hope that this field trip will be a memorable and valuable educational experience for the​
​students. Thank you for your support and cooperation in making this event successful.​

​Thank you and we look forward to having y’all!​

​Sincerely,​

​Beth Black White​
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